TOWN OF STRATTON
STRATTON SCHOOL BOARD
NOVEMBER 16, 2015

The Stratton School Board held a special meeting at the Town Office on Monday,
November 16, 2015 af 6:30 P.M.

ATTENDING: Thomas Montemagni, Chairman, Siobhan Eddy Young, Director, Lorraine
M. Weeks-Newell, Secretary and Stratton Town Clerk David Kent Young.

BUSINESS: The purpose of the meeting was to discuss Act 46. The Board discussed
different opfions and the future application for a study group grant. There were no
motions made nor votes taken. '

The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 P.M.

The next scheduled meeting of the Stratton School Board will be on December 3, 2015
at 7:00 in the Town Office.

Respectfully submitted,
Krraon 0t

Lorraine M. Weeks-Newell
Stratton School Board Secretary




